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The entrance will close at 7 a.m. Monday, Jan. 19, 2015.

The Main Entrance at the Norman Regional HealthPlex will be closed for approximately  
one month (01-19-15 to 02-16-15) in order to install a new revolving door. 

Check-In – While the entrance is closed we ask that patients please use the Emergency Room 
entrance located on the east side of the HealthPlex. This entrance is open 24/7. Patients 
will check in at the Registration Desk in the Emergency Room. Visitors should also use the 
Emergency Entrance. 

We ask for your understanding during this project. While it will be temporarily inconvenient, 
once it is completed it will be a wonderful asset and needed change to the HealthPlex. 

Please note that there will be an Emergency Exit available at all times in case of fire, evacuation, etc.
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